
.

Q rr

G b % ?
u Locd668,SEIU'

AFL CIO,CLC

August 29, 1979

Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie, Chair
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm;ssion
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hendrie:

After the TMI " incident" I felt certain that neither local officials
nor government in Washington would think of subjecting the residents of
Central Pennsylvania to any more nuclear madness. I guess I was naive.

I don't want ilnit I reopened; I don't want radioactive killer steam
released; and I don't want radioactive killer water dumped into our river.

I don't represent BIG MONEY or the powerful elite. I am a working woman
who does not wish to lose everything I've worked for over nuclear folly.

Don't open TMI again, ever. Bury it. Make it a monument for the '80's.
Metropolitan Edison had its chance, and blew it.

Sincerely,

J ne Perkins
ecretary/ Treasurer
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